
The Texas Secretary Of State
Will Be Closed On July 4th &
July 5th
The  Texas  Secretary  of  State  announced  today  that  their
offices will be closed on both Thursday July 4th and Friday
July 5th, 2024.

Our office will be closed on July 4th but we’ll be open to
accept mail deliveries and dropped off documents on Friday
July 5th.

The final cutoff time to apostille documents this week is noon
CST on Wednesday July 3rtd since the TXSOS will be closed on
Thursday and Friday and won’t reopen until next Monday, July
9th.

Happy 4th of July.

Apostille Texas
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